PGWISE HOLIDAY TOY DRIVE INFORMATION

Toys  or other small gifts may be dropped off in collection boxes at the GSC, Skirkanich BE office, Towne 111, IME, BGS office, Neuroscience Office, or Penn Women’s Center until Nov 21. 

You can also drop them off at the PGWISE wrapping party (Nov 20, 4-6pm, Graduate Student Center), or contact pgwise@dolphin.upenn.edu  to arrange an alternative drop-off site. 
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Gift suggestions:

1. School supplies

2. Small toys

3. Hygiene Items

All items should be able to fit inside a shoebox.

DO NOT include: Used, damaged items; war-related items such as toy guns, knives or military figures; chocolate or food; out-of-date candy; liquids or lotions; medications or vitamins; breakable items; aerosol cans.

The toys will be donated to the “Operation Christmas Child” Program run by the Samaritans Purse organization. For more information about this program or the group that runs it, go to http://www.samaritanspurse.org/index.php/OCC/
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Operation Christmas Child brings joy and hope to children in desperate situations around the world through gift-filled shoe boxes. Since 1993, more than 61 million shoe boxes have been packed, shipped, and delivered across the globe!  

National Collection Week is 

November17-21

Bring a smile to a child in need this holiday season!












